September 30, 2013 Board Meeting
All board members except for one (excused absence) were in attendance.  Also one guest was in attendance.
The meeting was called to order at 6:56 pm.  Minutes from the September 30, 2013 meeting were reviewed and approved.
Bills were presented and approved for payment.
Discussion held on the current financial status of the club and upcoming bills and income.
Discussion held on the upcoming banquet, silent auction and live auction items.  Discussion held on awards for the banquet.
Discussion held on memberships.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Next meeting will be October 7, 2013.  Meeting adjourned at 8:50 pm.  


